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Re: Appointment

Christine Connery <christineconnery029@comcast.net>
Sun 4/26/2020 7:31 AM

To: Janet Wylie <jwylie@nassaucountyfl.com>

Cc: Christine Connery <christineconnery029@comcast.net>

Good Morning Janet,

Yes, | would like to be re-appointed. Thanks for all that you do! Have a great day!

On Apr 20, 2020, at 4:22 PM, Janet Wylie <jwylie@nassaucountyfl.com> wrote:

Good Afternoon Ms. Connery,

Your appointment to the Code Enforcement Board expires in june. Would you
like to be re-appointed for another three (3) years?

Thank you for all that you do for the Board and stay safe and healthy.

Joanet Wylie

Janet Wylie, Administrative Specialist Il
Nassau County Code Enforcement
96161 Nassau Place

Yulee, Florida 32097

(904) 530-6200 or 1-800-264-2065
jwylie@nassaucountyfl.com

The future of this republic is in the hands of the American voter.
President Dwight D. Eisenhower

Common sense and a sense of humor are the same thing moving at different
speeds. A sense of humor is just common sense, dancing. - William James

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your
e-mail address released in response to a public records request, please do not
send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact this office by phone or
in writing
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